
Greetings & Salutations;  

The American Legion Post 179 meetings & activities for the month of October are 

as follows; 

Executive Board:               October 6 2016        5:30 pm  

General Membership:        October 13 2016      7:00 pm 

Auxiliary Membership:     October 13 2016      7:00 pm 

House Committee:             October 15 2016      10:00 am 

S. A. L.:                              October 16 2016      1:00 pm 

American Legion Extension Institute  

CLASS 

To be held Saturday, October 8
th

, from 12:00 to 4:00 PM at  

Post 667, 504 Bowie, Universal City. Post phone: (210)658-3731 

2
nd

 Vice Commander Eric Chappell is still needing members to 

Supervise community service workers on the weekends. Please 

contact him at either 830-625-0179 or 254-432-1144 for further 

details. 

 ________________________________________________________ 

On Saturday October 8 from 8:00 a.m. till 12:00 p.m. 

The city of New Braunfels is having a Household Hazmat drop off. 

More information is at www.nbtexas.org/hhw.  

__________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                   

The CLUB room is now offering a food menu in the early evenings 

with Friday & Saturday being the chief’s choice of the special.  

__________________________________________________________ 



Post Breakfast October 16 2016   9:00 am – 12:00 pm  

_____________________________________________ 

American Legion Post 179 Chaplain James 

Hollon can be reached at sfchollon@yahoo.com. 

There is also help at  

If you, or someone you know is having trouble and may be thinking 

that suicide is an option, please call the VA’s 24/7 suicide prevention 

hotline at 1-800-273-8255 and press 1. You may also chat online at 

www.veteranscrisisline.net, or send a text message to 838255. 

  

Veterans Benefits -     http://www.legion.org/benefitscalculator/ 

   

All meetings are held at Post 179 located at 410 W. Coll Street New Braunfels TX. 

Phone:   830-625-0179.  

We look forward to seeing you at the meetings. 

For further monthly scheduled events visit our web site @ www.alpost179tx.org.  

If you have received this email in error please reply with a request to be removed 

from our Post email listings. 

 If there is another email address you wish the meeting notifications sent to please 

send that address to adjutant.post179@sanantonio.twcbc.com  

  

 


